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17.6.24

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Just a reminder that we are planning to hold our family picnic and summer fair together on Friday 21t June 2024.

The gate at the end of the car park (next to the bins) will be opened at 1.15pm to allow families onto the school site. There
will be a large area sectioned off on the field, please do not sit in this area. Families are invited to sit around the square so
they can watch the performance.

The children will then be brought out by their class teachers and will start by performing their picnic song for the whole
school and families. Please be considerate to other families by not standing up to watch your child. Please do not take any
photographs or videos during the entire event as some of our children do not have permission for photographs.

When all of the performances are finished your child can be collected from the class teacher to join you for the picnic. Please
supervise all of your children and do not let them wander off and play by themselves. Our teachers will be responsible for
looking after the children whose families are unable to attend and will not be able to supervise children who have gone with
their families.

If you wish to let your child go with another family you must email admin (please do not ring) with details as follows:
Your child’s name:

Year group:

Name of parent with responsibility for child at summer fair:

How your child will be getting home:

After you have finished your picnic there will be a number of stalls set up, you can visit these with your children. Money
made from these stalls will go be used in future for resources in school. If possible please bring small change for the stalls,
they will either cost 20p, 50p or £1.

At the end of the picnic (2.45pm) you will be able to sign your child out. You will be able to leave via the gate next to The
Owl’s nest. An adult will be at the gate and will ask you to sign your child out. Please be patient as this may take some time.
If you need to collect your child’s lunch box these will be available near the children's centre. Book bags, bags etc. can be
left in school for the evening. If you are not attending the picnic you will need to collect your child at 3pm from the
playground as normal.

he

T

R o S e Esggls%IﬁLs

Learning Trust o




Primary Academy

Manor Road
Crowle
North Lincolnshire
DN17 4ET
7 01724 710312
Website: www.crowleprimaryschool.com
YD admin@crowleprimaryacademy.co.uk

Headteacher : Rhonda Blakemore
Deputy Headteacher: Erica Fawcett

M NN NN N N N R N R T R R R R R N R T T T T N R R R R T N R R U R R N L

As the children will have already had their lunch we would encourage families to bring small picnics, please do not bring any

glass or alcohol onto the school site. We will be selling ice-creams and drinks during the picnic event.

The main office will be closed and the front doors will be locked from 1.00pm. If your child has an appointment this

afternoon please let the office know as soon as possible.

Please be aware that smoking or vaping is not allowed on school site.

We will not be able to let adults out of the gates during the event due to safeguarding reasons.

We are looking forward to seeing you there and celebrating a wonderful year together.

Kind regards,
R lakevore

Rhonda Blakemore
Headteacher
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